March 9th, 2017

Dear 5th Grade Families,

Believe it or not, it’'s already time to start thinking about the Senior Trip! This year the 5th
Grade is celebrating their graduating year with a day trip to Pocono Valley Resort, 90 miles
from the city in the Pocono Mountains. On Friday, June 2nd, the 5th Grade will meet at school
bright and early to head out on a chartered bus journey to the resort. It will be a fun-filled day of
activities including sports, obstacle courses, mini-golf, zip-lining, and more. There will also be a
D.J. spinning tunes, a lunch buffet accommodating various dietary needs, and an ice cream bar

to conclude the day before heading back to school that afternoon. You can visit the Pocono

Valley website for more information: http://poconovalley.com/.

Below is the permission form to allow your child to attend the trip. Please complete the

form and return it to your child’s classroom teacher by APRIL 7th.

Sincerely,
The 5th Grade Team

I give permission to attend the Senior
Trip to Pocono Valley on Friday, June 2nd from 7a.m. to approximately 6:30p.m.

| understand that my child will be traveling to and from P.S. 261 on a chartered bus ride that is
approximately 2.5 hours each way. Please include any dietary needs, allergies, medications,
etc. and an emergency contact for your child below and return this form by APRIL 7th.

My child has dietary needs:

My child has allergies:

My child has medical needs:

U000

| am interested in being a chaperone on this trip and will pay an additional $27.50 to join.
Please note we have a limited number of chaperones per class and the first to respond
will be given priority.

Family Signature X Date

Emergency Contact Person Number



http://poconovalley.com/




